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I absolutely with my entire being oppose SB 210.   Requiring in person voting is so 

inefficient and makes it so difficult for people with ambulatory and transportation 

challenges.  Vetting people who are registered to vote should happen at time of 

registration and Oregon should retain the right to vote by mail. 


